Ravens Class Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you've had a lovely start to the term! Here's everything you need to know about what's happening in Ravens Class over the coming weeks

In Literacy, we're diving under the sea with the wonderful book "Commotion in the Ocean."

We'll be exploring sea creatures through rhymes, stories, and fun activities to build our communication and writing skills.

This term we're learning all about *People Who Help Us* in our community. The children will explore different important jobs such as firefighters, doctors, and police officers, and think about how these people keep us safe and cared for.

☐ Maths + —

We'll be continuing to develop our number, shape, and problem-solving skills through practical, hands-on learning and fun games.

♣ Forest School ## △

Ravens will be heading outside each week to enjoy Forest School!

Please make sure your child has:

- Waterproofs
- Wellies 👢
- A spare change of clothes each day 🕾 🎵

T.E. with Coach Elliot – Every Wednesday 🏂 👸

The children will be enjoying fun and energetic P.E. sessions with Coach Elliot each Wednesday afternoon.

We kindly ask for a **£1 donation each week** to support cooking and snack time. Your contributions help us continue offering these fun, practical experiences – thank you so much! ♥

▲ Reminders

- Please send in a labelled water bottle to stay in school
- If your child has any **specific snacks** you'd like them to have, please pop them in their bag each day ③

As always, if you have any questions or just want to check in, feel free to message us on **Class Dojo** or catch us at drop off and pick up.

Warm regards,

The Ravens Team ♥